**From:** V Corres [mailto:vcorres@wi.rr.com] **Sent:** Monday, May 14, 2007 1:20 AM

**To:** planadmin

Subject: Fwd: DOWNER AVE. PROPOSED PARKING STRUCTURE meeting on May 14, 2007

## Begin forwarded message:

From: V Corres < vcorres@wi.rr.com > Date: May 14, 2007 12:53:57 AM CDT

**To:** Mayor Barrett < <u>mayor@milwaukee.gov</u>>, Michael D'Amato

<mdamat@milwaukee.gov>, pjakub@milwaukee.gov

Cc: kathryn retzlaff <kathrynretzlaff@yahoo.com>, Dave Behrendt

<a href="checkbox"><dbehr@wi.rr.com></a>, Joey Korom <a href="coeykorom@sbcglobal.net">ioeykorom@sbcglobal.net</a>, Arlene Torbica

<arlenetorbica@sbcglobal.net>, Lowell Warshawsky

<mistermagoo2020@yahoo.com>

Subject: DOWNER AVE. PROPOSED PARKING STRUCTURE meeting on May 14, 2007

Dear Mayor Barrett, Alderman D'Amato, and Milwaukee Historic Preservation and City Planning Commissions:

Please make decisions that beautify Milwaukee.

Please listen to the comments and suggestions of Royce A. Yeater, AIA (National Trust for Historic Preservation) and Chip Harry L. Brown III, J.D. (Wisconsin Historical Society) regarding the proposed parking structure at 2574-90 North Downer Avenue, City File #070034.

Listen to the historical and architectural experts who can design and propose a structure in accordance with the beauty and history of the area. BIG and UGLY has no place in Milwaukee. Don't do things that decrease the quality of life in Milwaukee. We can live quite well in this city if we do not feed greed.

You are doing some good work to "green" Milwauke! Don't spoil your hard work with UGLY and INTRUSIVE!

Thank you.

Vivian Corres 17087 N. Prospect Ave., Unit 8D Milwaukee 53202-1909 (414) 319-0777